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Linda C. Bridwell, PE 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40601-8294 

November 4, 2022 

RE: Electronic Joint Application of PPL Corporation, E.ON AG, E.ON US Investment Corp., 
E.ON U.S. LLC, Louisville Gas and Electric Company, and Kentucky Utilities Company
for Approval of an Acquisition of Ownership and Control of Utilities
Case No. 2010-00204

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

Pursuant to the September 30, 2010 Order of the Kentucky Public Service Commission 
(“Commission”) in Case No. 2010-00204, Louisville Gas and Electric Company (“LG&E”) and Kentucky 
Utilities Company (“KU”) (jointly the “Companies”) hereby notify the Commission of the declaration 
of payments of dividends from the Companies to LG&E and KU Energy LLC (“LKE”).  This notification 
is being made pursuant to Appendix C, Commitment No. 20 to the Commission’s Order dated 
September 30, 2010 in the above-captioned proceeding. 

The Companies hereby notify the Commission of dividend payments from LG&E to LKE in the 
amount of $75.0 million payable on March 30, 2022 and $89.0 million payable on September 29, 
2022.  LG&E inadvertently omitted reporting the dividend payments to the Commission in the 
prescribed timeframe. 

In accordance with 807 KAR 5:001, Section 8 and the Commission’s Order of July 22, 2021 in Case 
No. 2020-00085, I certify that the electronic filing has been transmitted to the Commission on 
November 4, 2022. 

Should you have any questions regarding this information, please contact me at your convenience. 

Sincerely, 

Rick E. Lovekamp 

Rick E. Lovekamp 
Manager Regulatory Strategy/Policy 
State Regulation and Rates  
O 502-627-3780  
rick.lovekamp @lge-ku.com 


